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Dear Nursery Parent/Carer 

As our end of term treat, we are having a beach party on Thursday 17th 

July.  

We will have a range of activities including sand pits, water activities and a visit from an ice-cream 

van! Please let us know if your child is unable to have an ice cream and we can provide an ice lolly 

instead.  

On the day can your child wear shorts, t-shirt, sunhat (and wear sunscreen if it is sunny) and have a 

change of clothes as they will be getting wet!  

Thank you, The Nursery Team, 
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